
March 2016 newsletter  
 

Hope you are having a great year and the Budget was not too harsh for you. 

Here’s all the news at AAAWI as we enter the last month of yet another eventful and successful 

year.  As always News Letter is available on our website to see. 

 

1) We had a meeting of office bearers on 19th February which will be continued on 8th 

March for all the unfinished agenda. 

2) The second course of Japanese Language Class is on. 

3) We held a successful Japanese Language Teacher Training Program by Ms. Osada san in 

our seminar hall.  This was the third edition of the same. 

4) Proposed changes to the Rules and Regulation of AAAWI (after 20 years) have been 

circulated; your valuable response is awaited. 

5) A farewell dinner was arranged for Mr. Hanai our intern.  We are sure he will go with 

fond memories.  

6) Rates of booking our hall have been revised as follows.   

 

            DURATION  CONF HALL 1  (20 

SEATER) 

CONF HALL 2  

(40 SEATER) 

COMBINED HALL          

  (60 SEATER) 

HALF DAY (4hours) 3000 5000 7000 

     

FULL DAY(8Hours) 5000 9000 12000 

      

ADDITIONAL PER 

HOURS  

750 1250 2000 

 

 

7) This information is also available on our website. 

8) An Executive Committee meeting has been scheduled for 18th March. 

9) It has been decided to install new air conditioners in the seminar halls.  


